

Vote, MAAO President Elect William B. Mitchell, MAA, RMA

Dear Members & Colleagues,

I am honored to be chosen as a nominee to serve as President Elect of the Massachusetts Association of Assessing Officers. I am committed to the strength of our educational programs, and the dedication required furthering advancing our profession. I began my career in Assessing in 2007 as a data collector for the city of Worcester. In 2009, I was appointed Principal Assessor for the Town of Sturbridge. The Principal Assessor position enlightened me on both a personal and professional level. I am continuously impressed by, and eternally grateful for, the camaraderie shown by my colleagues of the MAAO. After growing both professionally and personally, I accepted the Chief Assessor position in the City of Leominster in February of 2014. I have served on the Worcester County Assessors Association Education Committee and Executive Board as well as President. I was asked to serve on the Education Committee for the Massachusetts Association of Assessing Officers in 2011, where I met brilliant people and created another level of friendships. I am excited to have the opportunity to serve as your next President and ask you to give me a chance to give back. Please vote for me to serve as President of the Massachusetts Association of Assessing Officers and to continue to serve you. I appreciate your vote and look forward to this opportunity.